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Upcoming Meetings and Events   

 

    3/12 Recreation and Parks Commission 

      3/13 Cultural Arts Commission 

      3/13 Planning Commission 

      3/19 Traffic Safety Commission 

      3/21 Heritage Festival Committee Meeting 

 

OC Animal Care Ready To Move Into New Facility  
 

Orange County Animal Care will 

move to its new $30 million dollar 

facility the week of March 12
th
 and 

hold a grand opening March 24
th
 at 

the facility located at 1630 Victory 

Road in the City of Tustin.   

The new shelter will serve 14 cities, 

including Placentia, and replaces its 

current 75-year-old facility in 

Orange.  The facility, built on 10 

acres at the former Tustin Marine 

Corps Air Station, cost nearly $30 

million to construct, with $5 million 

coming from the county and the remainder from the cities it will serve.  

Beginning March 12th, limited services will be offered at the Orange facility to prepare for the 

move.  As of March 13th, the shelter in Orange is permanently closed and limited services and 

hours will be offered in Tustin.  The new shelter will be at full service following the grand opening 

on March 24th.  Some of the features of the new center will allow for better animal treatment, 

including climate-controlled buildings, more space for bathing and grooming, more surgery 

suites and recovery areas, larger cat kennels, dog runs that span indoors and outside, more 

outdoor space and better natural light. 

Visit www.ocpetinfo.com for more updates, or call (714) 935-6848. 

  

http://www.facebook.com/PlacentiaCA
http://www.ocpetinfo.com
https://itunes.apple.com/us/app/iplacentia/id1333694957?mt=8
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.govoutreach.placentia
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ADMINISTRATION 

City Seeks Community Input For District Plan 

The City of Placentia is asking for your help planning our City’s 
change to by-district Council elections.  What do you consider 
your neighborhood or “community interest?”  Do you want to 
submit a proposed map, or changes to a map already in 
discussion?  The City Council wants to hear from you! 

The deadline for public submission of initial draft maps is March 
11th.  Public input will then be solicited on the draft maps 
at a public hearing held during the regular City Council Meeting 
on March 20th, to find out what you like and dislike about each map. There will then be a Community 
Forum on the by-district maps on March 28th at 6:00 p.m. at the Backs Building, 201 Bradford 

Avenue. 

This will be followed by another public hearing held during the regular City Council Meeting on April 
17th, where the Council will solicit public input on selection of a preferred map and election 
sequence.  Finally, the Council will adopt an ordinance establishing a district plan. 

Please take the time to look at the draft maps once they are posted and share your thoughts by 
email at placentia@NDCresearch.com, by letter mailed to Placentia City Hall, or attend a City 
Council meeting.  You can draw your own map for consideration at: www.drawplacentia.org   

City Accepting Entries for Annual Photo Contest 

The City of Placentia’s Cultural Arts Commission is accepting 
submissions for its annual photography contest. 

Photographers of all ages and skill levels are encouraged to 
submit photos until Thursday, April 26th for a chance to be 
awarded a ribbon or plaque and have their work showcased 
at City Hall.   

The Contest Rules are as follows: 

¶ All photos must be taken within Placentia City Limits, entries are limited to four per person, and 
Master Division participants (professional photographers) may not enter into the Amateur 
Division.  Any format camera is acceptable. 

Ribbons will be awarded to First Place selections in the Amateur divisions and Master’s Division.  A 

Cash prize of $250 will be awarded to the Mayor’s Choice and Placentia’s Choice winners. 

DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 

Free Shred & E-Waste Recycling Event on April 21
st

  

The City of Placentia invites you to participate in a free shredding and e-waste disposal event on 

Saturday, April 21
st

 from 8:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. at the Placentia Civic Center, 401 E. Chapman 

Ave. A maximum of two banker box size containers will be accepted per household or business. For 

more information, call (714) 993-8189.  

For the latest updates on all City Development Services Projects, click here. 

http://www.drawplacentia.org/
http://placentia.org/DocumentCenter/View/6126
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COMMUNITY SERVICES 

Easter Eggcitement and Spring Carnival March 24th 
On Saturday, March 24

th
 the Placentia Library District, the 

Placentia Library Friends Foundation, the Placentia Rotary Club, 
the Kiwanis Club of Placentia, and the Placentia Round Table 
Women’s Club will be hosting an Easter Eggcitement and Spring 
Carnival.  

Bring the whole family as kids 12 and under are able to take part 
in the Easter egg hunt. There will be several craft tables, face 
painting, games, storytime and more. The event will be held at 
Kraemer Memorial Park at 201 N. Bradford Avenue in Placentia 
from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.  

 

Applications Being Accepted For Volunteen Program 

 

Teens 13-16 years of age are invited to apply for the summer Volunteen Program. Participants will 
have the opportunity to receive on-the-job training, earn volunteer service hours for graduation, and 
develop friendships. Come help the Community Services Department with multiple activities 
conducted during the summer throughout the City. Applicants must be 13 years of age by June 1, 
2018. The deadline to apply is Thursday, April 19, 2018 at 5:30 p.m. Applications are available online 
at www.placentia.org/volunteen or by visiting the Community Services Department at City Hall during 
regular business hours Monday-Thursday from 7:30 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

Love Placentia Service Day to Be Held on April 28, 2018 

Love Placentia is a Service Day opportunity for anyone willing to serve in various service projects. 

Churches, local government, businesses, non-profits, and residents partner together for the 

betterment of the community. Love Placentia is scheduled for Saturday, April 28, 2018. For more 

information or to sign up to volunteer, please visit  www.loveplacentia.com.  

Summer Job Opportunities 
 

The Community Services Department is looking for 
energetic people to fill part-time positions leading 
recreational activities for youth and adults. We offer 
competitive salaries and the flexibility to accommodate 
school schedules. Seasonal and year-round part-time 
positions include: Lifeguard, Water Safety Instructor 
Guard, Senior Instructor Guard, Pool Manager, 
Community Services Leader, Community Services 
Specialist and Program Coordinators. Please visit 
www.placentia.org for an employment application or call 
Human Resources at (714) 993-8141 for more information. 

 

 

http://www.placentia.org/volunteen
http://www.loveplacentia.com
http://www.placentia.org
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POLICE DEPARTMENT 

Placentia Police Explorers Assist at Laguna Beach Patriot’s Day 

Parade 

Placentia’s Police Explorer Post #25 assisted the Laguna Beach Police 

Department with their 52nd Annual Patriots Day Parade on Saturday, 

March 3
rd
 in Laguna Beach.  

Placentia Police Department Explorers along with many other Police 

Explorers from around the county, assisted with traffic and crowd control 

at the parade. In such large scale events like this, the flow of traffic, 

directing citizens, and being vigilant for anything out of the ordinary is 

paramount in making the event successful.  

The Police Explorers is a division of the Learning for Life 

Program. The primary purpose of the Police Explorer Program is 

to provide young adults who have an interest in a law 

enforcement career some hands-on experience as they serve 

their community.  

Explorer Post #25 meets the first three Tuesdays of every month 

from 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.  If you or anyone you know are 

interested in becoming a Police Explorer, please contact Officer 

Rodriguez at darodriguez@placentia.org. 

 

Please click here for information on crime prevention. 

 

EXTERNAL 

COMMUNICATION  

Placentia Library District Weekly 
Summary 
 
OCFA Weekly Executive 
Summary 
     

 

 

 

http://placentia.org/DocumentCenter/View/5852
http://placentia.org/DocumentCenter/View/5852

